
 

 

  

Violet Way, Stapenhill, Burton upon Trent, 

Staffordshire DE15 9ES 

 

Telephone 01283 248530 

Web www.violetwayacademy.com 

 

Headteacher Mr Richard Burns 

principal@violetway.org 

 
 
 
 
 

March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 2 will be visiting Twycross Zoo on Friday 29th April 2022 as part of our topic – Amazing 
Animals. The children will just need to come to school at the normal time for the start of the 
school day and we will be back by home time at 3.15pm. Children must wear their school jumper 
and t-shirt on this day but can wear warmer trousers/waterproofs/outdoor shoes/wellies 
depending on the weather during that week. The girls will need to wear more suitable outdoor 
clothing than shoes, skirts, dresses and tights. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child – our very kind PTA have agreed to 
fund £1 per child for this trip to bring the cost down to this amount. Payment can be made on 
ParentPay under the payment item Y2 Twycross Zoo please by Friday 15th April 2022. If 
insufficient funds are received the trip may have to be cancelled. This will cover the costs of the 
entrance fee, snack, lunch, coaches and insurance. The children will take a packed lunch from 
school with them on the day. 
 
Medication - Notification is needed of any child with special medical or other needs to ensure all 
health and safety considerations have been made. Parents must inform the school of any relevant 
medical or other needs on the visit consent form.   
 
Insurance - All educational visits are covered by our liability insurance, as are all in-school 
activities.  This visit is considered to have only normal everyday risks and no further insurance has 
been provided. 
 
Parent helpers – We may be asking for parents to volunteer and help us on the trip but we are 
limited in numbers that we can take with us due to coach size and adult admission into the Zoo. 
We may ask if it is possible for you to drive there and back yourself, but we will let you know 
details in advance should we require the extra hands. Please email the office at 
office@violetway.org if you would like to put your name down as a helper, we will then contact 
you to you let you know if we need you. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Year Two Teachers    
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